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Welcome To Our Newsletter

As we enter the eleventh month of the year, it's hard not to reflect on how quickly the
months have passed by. Amongst all the exciting events that take place at this time
of year, it is important to pause and appreciate the little moments. So, sit back and
read all about our recent happenings, activities and celebrations.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes, 

The Oakdene Care Home Team

Spooky Season

As soon as October came around, we knew it was time to start getting ready for
Halloween. The second half of the month was dedicated to embracing all things
spooky!

Our home was transformed with decorations, and we enjoyed taking part in various
Halloween-themed activities and crafts. It was an exciting time for everyone, as we
indulged in the festivities and had a lot of fun together.

We also enjoyed a fantastic trip out, this time to the pantomime! Some residents said
they hadn’t been to a pantomime in a long time and wanted to go… so that’s what
we did!

We went to the Tivoli Theatre to watch Halloween Spooktacular. What a lovely (and
loud!) afternoon, they particularly loved seeing all the children who had dressed up
for the show...

Spooktacular Fun

We had the perfect opportunity to get into the spooky spirit and have some fun with
our Halloween Party. It was great to see all our hard work come to life. The
decorations, entertainment, costumes and snacks were all set to make the party a
memorable one. 

Fireworks Night

Wow, what an amazing turnout! Thank you to everyone for joining us on Fireworks
Night. Our residents thought it was amazing how many people joined and it was the
talk of the tables at breakfast the following day! 

We had to make some last minute changes which meant we lost the dance floor, but
still able to enjoy the music from DJ Shannon Lawton! Thanks to everyone involved
to make the evening a success!

Poppy Appeal

In the lead up to Remembrance Day on the 11th of November. We have been in
some themed crafts, such as making poppies out of water bottles - what a great idea
from Susan!

Please help the poppy appeal by donating and collecting a poppy when you next
visit Oakdene. They are situated in Oakdene reception and in Acorn Care Office
(please speak to a member of staff). Thank you in advance!

Our Facebook Page

Make sure to check out the Oakdene Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
  

Leave A Review

We appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us or leave a review through the link below as we would be happy to

receive your comments.
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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